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Mayor’s Charity Golf Tournament meeting moving to virtual  

Date: January 28, 2025 

TAKE NOTICE that the Township of Tiny has moved the Mayor’s Charity Golf Tournament 
Working Committee scheduled for this evening in Council Chambers to be virtual due to the 
inclement weather forecast. The meeting is scheduled to start at 4:30 p.m. 

If you would like to attend this public meeting, please reach out to the Committee 
Administrative Coordinator for the virtual link by 3:00 p.m. today, January 28, 2025.  

For more information on the Committee meeting:  

Meaghan Eisbrenner 
Committee Administrative Coordinator 
E: meisbrenner@tiny.ca 
T: 705-526-4204 

 

 
 

mailto:jbrown@tiny.ca
http://www.tinyconnect.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/TownshipofTiny/
http://www.twitter.com/tinytownship
https://www.instagram.com/tinyrecreation/
mailto:meisbrenner@tiny.ca

